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First name: Sean
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Title: 

Comments: Dear Forest Service,  I am very wary of allowing E-bikes on trails. The line between an ebike and a

motorcycle is vague and will become more blurred with time. I think hikers like other users who proceed at a

similar pace.  Right now most e-bike only go 5-15 mph on trails, but these speeds will increase.  Since you

probably can't restrict all e-bikes, I would focus on selecting a small number of trails where they are allowed.

Hikers who want to avoid them can avoid those trails. 

 

Thank you for asking for my opinion. 

 

sean Eagan

 

 

 

 


